
 

 

 
 
 
October 14, 2014 
 
 
 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject: Agent Authorization Letter 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We, Clare Controls LLC, 7519 Pennsylvania Ave, Suite 104, Sarasota, FL  
34243, Tel 941-328-3991, hereby authorize Steven Hoke at Product Safety 
Engineering Inc., 12955 Bellamy Bros. Blvd, Dade City, FL 33525, Tel 352-588-
2209 to act on our behalf in all matters pertaining to applications for equipment 
authorization before the Federal Communications Commission, including the 
signing of documents relating to these matters. 
 
I further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application is 
subject to a denial of Federal benefits, which include FCC benefits, pursuant to 
section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C., 835(a). 
 
This authorization expires on 10/14/2015. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brett Price 
President 


